DEPARTMENT OF PUBLICATION, CIVIL LINE DELHI-54
NOTICE

Due to Lok Sabha Election 2019, all the staff of Advt.
Section will be on election duty on 12/05/2019.

Hence public dealing related to change of Name/
religion, Part-lI-IV, Delhi Gazette notifications etc, will not
be possible on 13/05/2019 (Monday).

As such the public dealing will be closed on
13/05/2019 (MONDAY).

This issues with the approval of the Competent

Authority.

e
Asstt. Controller (business)

Copy to:- E-gazette for uploading the above notice on
website of the Department of Publication.




g1 f[3ammer, Rfde ad=w, feoah-110054

o

fgtis  12-05-2019 & g arer e FHT
AT, 2019ﬁﬁmﬂa§mé€mﬁwﬁmgm
YA W ST W | sHiAT fse 13-05-2019
(AFAaR) & A1 IRGdeT / 4 gRade, 9e-nniv,
fgeel aote e e & wefa o= - adafas
SHAGR FXAT HHT 7T g9 | 31 fewieh 13-05-2019
(BHAR) T T / TR TGER S I |

qg HeTH Y H FHoIl & Ay AR fomam
ST T & |

e Ha=es (arfv=)
EIGIGIE RS
STSTTT 3ET3IET Y Tepreled fasTeT 1 fasmia dewrse
U IGYFA AT Hl 39S Flel & folv |




	Page 1

